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Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Rob Sauer

Date: 8/7/2024

Re: Superintendents Board Report

Updates

• Staff will officially return on August 12th. We will hold our all staff opening meeting on 
that day and the principals are busy scheduling meetings for that week for staff as well. 
The first student day is August 19th.  

• As we move into a new school year, we will start to hear more conversations at the state 
level related to school choice and public funds going to private schools. The current 
discussion is around doing no harm to public schools in the process. The challenge they 
will likely face is that the tax receipts for Idaho are coming in lower than expected. This 
means there won’t be increases in funding so the money will have to come from 
somewhere. 

• It’s incredible how much our maintenance crew has accomplished this summer. They’ve 
worked hard to make improvements as well as getting the facilities ready for students and 
staff.  


